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Stars of the week 
For the week ending 13th May 

Doves: Anna-Rose & Bob-
Boy 
Owls:  Eli & Aliyeah 
Swallows: Elaine & Bella 
Woodpeckers:  Chloe O and Mark 
Jackdaws: Holly & Poppy 
Swans: Cole & Esme 
Kestrels: Piper, Molly & Daisy-Mae 
Falcons: Whole class, amazing! 

The following children were  
recognised for showing the 

school values in PE this week:   
Week ending 13th May 

  
Doves: Anna-Rose &Anaiyah  
Swallows: Alexa 
Woodpeckers: Logan & 
Henry 
Jackdaws: Tommy 
Swans: Ben& Lilly 
Kestrels: Freya 
 

Values Champions 
For week ending 13th May 

 
Doves:  Rose 
Owls:  Teddy 
Swallows: Flick 
Woodpeckers: Chloe S 
Jackdaws: Amelia 
Swans: Zainab  
Kestrels: Lydia 
Falcons: Amelia  

 

Parent Forum meeting 
 

Don’t forget we are holding our first meeting since relaunching our 
parent  forum on Monday 23rd May at 6.30pm. The meeting will be 

held in the school hall and will last for an hour. 
The topic on the agenda for the first meeting will be                 

communication.  
 

Please follow the link below to book your free ticket: 
 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/parent-forum-meeting-tickets-
344043331867 

 
Well done to the Blue and Green 
teams for collecting the most golden 
coins this half term. The children 
from both teams will have mufti day 
on Thursday next week.  

Sports day 2022 
 

We are really pleased to be able to finally invite you to 
sports day again this year. Please see details below for the 
dates and timings for each class 

Years 4, 5 & 6—29th June 
9.30 –11.30 on the large field to the rear of school. 
The children will take part in a mixture of track and field 
events during the morning. Please join us and feel free to 
bring a deck chair or a mat to sit on but please be aware 
that the children will be moving around various areas of 
the field during the course of the morning 

Years 1, 2 &3—29th June 
1.30—3pm on the large field to the rear of the school 
The children will be taking part in a carousel of activities  
during the afternoon. Please join us, feel free to bring a 
deck chair or a mat to sit on but please be aware that the 
children will be moving around various areas of the field 
during the course of the afternoon. 
 
If we have to postpone the KS1 & 2 events due to bad 
weather, we will inform you and then try again with the 
same timings on Friday 1st July. 
 

Reception—5th Juy 
10-11am on the front field. The children will be enjoying  
some fun activities as part of their active day. Please join 
us and feel free to bring a deck chair or a mat to sit on but 
be aware that the children will be moving around various 
areas of the field during the course of the session. 
 
All children will need to come to school in their usual PE kit 
on their sports days as well as bringing a suitable cap or 
hat. Sun cream should be applied before school if possi-
ble, or if not, brought to school in a named bottle. Addition-
al drinks will be provided by the school if needed. 

Please see this term’s calendar dates on page 2 and  
information about school uniform orders on Page 3  






